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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Hand Sanitising 
 
As part of our concerted efforts to keep our students, staff and the wider community safe, you will be 
aware that we have to ensure that  everyone entering the building  sanitises their hands and also at the 
beginning of every lesson during the day, along with cleaning down desks and chairs. 
 
We have sourced sanitiser that is anti-viral as well as anti-bacterial and is a minimum of 70% alcohol in 
line with Public Health guidelines.   
 
Some students prefer to use their own hand sanitiser, which is understandable.  However, it has become 
apparent from looking at these that some are not sufficiently high in alcohol content to protect against 
COVID 19.   It would be irresponsible of us not to check these as this could lead to spread of infection.  If 
they are found not to be effective, we will ask students to use the sanitiser provided. 
 
Could you, therefore, ensure that your child’s sanitizer is clearly labelled as complying with the 
guidelines. Please understand that if this is not clear, or it is not appropriate sanitiser, we will have to 
insist on our own being used. 
 
I thank you in advance for your support with this.  It is vital that we work together as a community to 
keep everyone protected. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs McIver-Wren  
Deputy Headteacher 

 

 


